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Branson Police investigating motorcycle fatality

BRANSON, Mo – The Branson Police Department is investigating a fatal crash involving a single motorcycle 

and its single occupant that happened near State Hwy 165 and Van Buren Rd at approximately 3:45 a.m. on 

July 2, 2021.

The Branson Police Crash Reconstruction Team is investigating the incident, which is ongoing. Preliminary 

information leads investigators to believe speed and alcohol were possible factors in the crash.

The Taney County Coroner will release the victim's identity.
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